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From: <lamanqueandrew@fhda.edu>
Date: Thu, 10 Jan 2008 14:58:19 -0700
To: <jerome_x_{j@yahoo.com>

Dear JEROME,

Hi my name is Andrew LaManque and | am the College Researcher for De Anza College. | am
assisting the Math and Counseling Departments in their efforts to help students succeed in
Math at De Anza College. Students registered in EnableMath sections are required to
complete an online survey. Your instructor will give you additional directions on completing
the survey. Please remember to bring your user name and password listed below to class.
The survey (College Student Inventory) asks questions about your level of comfort with Math,
previous academic success, interest in learning about financial aid, and more. We think the
survey will help you and De Anza College identify ways of getting the most out of your college
experience.

The information will be used to make contact with students and will be discussed in cl ass.

We appreciate your participation!
Dr. Andrew LaManque

To complete your College Student Inventory, go to studentsuccess.noellevitz.com
Your username and password to login are:

User Name;
Password:




